
 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 

 

2013 MERIT BADGE WORKSHOP 
SATURDAY MORNING, NOVEMBER 23 

Sponsored by the Patriots’ Path Council Advancement Committee 
 

Brooklawn Middle School 

Beachwood Road at Rt. 202, 

Parsippany 

Also conveniently accessible 

from Routes 10, 287 & 80. 

 

 

 

Are you a Merit Badge Counselor who would like to provide an introduction to a merit 

badge in a classroom (1 or 2 hour session) environment ? We are currently seeking 

qualified instructors.    If you live or work in the Patriots’ Path Council area please send 

an email to ppbsambws@gmail.com  Let us know in which district you are (or will) 

register, and which merit badge or badges for which you would like to be considered. 

Bruce Benson, MB Workshop Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Participant online sign ups will begin after Labor Day upon announcement in the 

Patriots’ Path Council e-newsletter.  Plan to register early as classes fill quickly. 

Find us on the web at: advancement.ppbsa.org 

mailto:ppbsambws@gmail.com

